
 

 
 
 
 
October 6, 2011 
 
 
 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E. Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 
 
Attn: Michelle Green 
 
Re:  Case No  11-4993-TP-ATA 
 
Dear Michelle: 

 
 Pursuant to conversations with The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, please 
accept this letter as notification that Infotelecom, LLC is withdrawing PUCO Tariff No. 1 
since it is a non-BLES carrier. 
 
 If you should have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me directly.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tracy D. Taylor 

 
Tracy D. Taylor 
Network Cost Analyst 
Infotelecom, LLC 
Phone (216) 373-4814 
E-mail: ttaylor@infotelecom.us 

 
1228 Euclid Avenue, Suite 390 Cleveland, OH  44115   
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